
 Rally for Justice for UBC Student Victim of Domestic Violence  

 

 
 
On June 5th, 2011, UBC graduate student Rumana Monzur was brutally attacked 

by her husband who caused permanent loss of her eyesight. Rumana had just 

gotten back home in Bangladesh to visit her family, including her 5-year-old 

daughter. She was planning on returning to Vancouver to finish her Master’s 

degree, and looked at the possibility of pursuing further studies. 

 

Rumana’s husband has been arrested and has confessed to the “premeditated” 

assault, but there seem to be attempts to evade justice on his part. We, the St. 

John’s College community (where Rumana used to live when in Canada) and the 

Bangladeshi Student Association invite you all to join our peaceful rally in support 

of Rumana, and all other women who have been, and are being subjected to 

domestic violence. All we demand is justice for Rumana and an end to violence 

against women. 

 

The event takes place Sunday 26th of June at 3pm at the Vancouver Art 

Gallery at Robson square. We really hope to see you and your friends there. 

 

Join us on Facebook: Support Group for Rumana Monzur  

See our page for Rumana: http://blogs.ubc.ca/wesupportrumana/  

http://www.facebook.com/home.php?sk=group_170014869728886
http://blogs.ubc.ca/wesupportrumana/

